
 

"As for you, see that what you have heard from the beginning remains in you. If it does, you also will remain in the Son and in 
the Father. And this is what he promised us—eternal life. 1 John 2:24-25 
 

Jesus, Lord of Lords, in the heavenly realms, holding the power over this earth firmly in His hands. Eternal authority!  
Only you, King Jesus!!! 
 

Greetings to you, our loved ones!!! 
 

In these times, when the world seems to turn upside down and it has become difficult to understand the world around us, it is 
sooo good to  know that we have an anchor called the way, the truth and the life. 
We thank God for the possibility to meet, even during those last months of the pandemic – in home groups as well as in our 
church yard – for the period when our church building had to remain closed. We experienced true miracles – police cars would just 
drive by the buildings where we had our home group meetings. 

Ever since we started church meetings again, we have been holding 
two services on Sundays, so the rooms would not be too full. Half of 
the church attends service at 9:30am – those living in the villages 
must be picked up, because there is no bus transfer on Sunday – and 
after 1 ½ hours lunch break – taking one group home and picking the 
other group up – we have a second service at 12:30. The worship 
team, the team for the children and the preacher (those attending 
church from 9:30 to 14:30) receive a warm sandwich for lunch. We 
have two groups for every area of the ministry, which means that 
they serve fortnightly (twice the same preaching, worship and chil-
dren ministry – for different people). The Sunday in between they 
attend one of the two services. 

It is interesting to see that both services are well attended. The number of people attending is growing and we see new people 
nearly every Sunday.  God is the one building His church – He reveals himself – He draws people and lets them grow. 
 

We want to say thank you: 
- To the Rangers from Senden, who held and financially supported a camp for teenagers in August 
- To the church in Augsburg, who keep sending special donations for the children ministry and Christmas gifts 
- To all who are faithfully praying, sending monthly donations and visiting our ministry 
 

Thank you for your continuous prayers for: 
- Our Filip – his inner peace and safety – for no more outbreaks of violence 
- Our Teenagers and young Christians – may the word of God bear fruit in their lives 
- That we may find those who are hungry and thirsty  
and lead them to God 
- God’s wisdom on how to continue our discipleship  
center next year 
- Our evangelistic Christmas party on December 20th 
 
A blessed and Merry Christmas to you all –  
may God’s presence and His peace fill your hearts  
and families. 
 
In His Love 
Yours 
Misch, Senta and Filip 
 

Güterstr. 37 
46499 Hamminkeln 
 
Tel.  02852 50860 
Fax. 02852 508628 
Email: office@globemission.org 

Donations for UK: 
Bank of Scotland 
Sort Code 80-06-55 
Acct. number 00382152 
 

Donations for USA: 
Please mail your donations to: 
Globe Missionary Evangelism 
P.O. Box 3040 
Pensacola, FL 32516  USA 
 

Please include your name and 
address on the transaction and 
earmark them for GM – Müll  - 9 

Please make your checks payable 
to: GME and earmark them for  
GM – Müll  - 9 
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